
Good Evening, 

This is Mrs. O’Keefe and it is Thursday, December 22, 2016. 

Activities taking place tonight are K/1 Basketball from 5:30-6:30 pm,  Grade 2/3 Basketball from 6:30-

7:30 pm and Middle School Boys Basketball from 7:30-8:45 pm. 

Please note that tomorrow (Friday) there will be no breakfast program. 

Tomorrow (Friday) December 23, will have ½ day for students and the buses will be leaving the school at 

11:30 am. 

Monday, January 9, 2017 there will be no classes for students due to a Professional Learning Day for 

staff.  Tuesday, January 10, 2017 will be the first day back from the Christmas Break for students. 

The Middle School Boys Basketball team is doing a Bottle Drive Fundraiser.  The trailer will be set up at 

the school from December 27, 2016 – January 3, 2017.  Please support the team by dropping off your 

bottle donations during that time.  Proceeds will help to offset team expenses such as fees for officials 

and registration for Provincials.  Thank you in advance for your support. 

Thank you and Happy Holidays!! 

Mrs. O’Keefe 

New CCS Website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
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